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The Education Bureau’s Reply to the Enquiry on Renewal of the
Service Agreement from Harrow International School Hong Kong

The Education Bureau (“EDB”) has been processing the application for the
renewal of the Service Agreement (“SA”) from Harrow International School
Hong Kong (“the School”) in accordance with the established mechanism, and is
examining the relevant information provided by the School, with a view to
assessing the School’s performance during the tenure of the SA, including
whether the School’s operation is in compliance with the requirements of the
relevant legislations, SA and the school development plan, etc.. The School’s
SA has been temporarily extended on the prevailing conditions. Meanwhile,
during the drafting of the renewed SA, we will include appropriate terms on
improving the traffic conditions by taking into account the results and
recommendations of the Traffic Impact Assessment. EDB has been
communicating closely with the School on its application for the renewal of the

SA, and depending on the progress, we hope to complete the renewal in a few
months.



